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Yr. 5 and 6​   ​Homework – Term 1, Week 1 – Tuesday 2​nd​ February 2016  
 

 
Welcome to all Year 6 and 7 students for 2016.  A special welcome to those students who 
are new to our school. Each week you will find your homework on the school website by 
Monday afternoon at the latest. Please ask for assistance if you do not have access to the 
internet. 
 
This week’s Homework task: 
 

● 20 minutes of your own choice reading each night. 
● Complete the holiday timeline (Room 7) 
● Basic Facts speed test - don’t forget to time yourself. 

 
Reminders: 
 

● Swimming gear each day 
● PE Uniform 
● Sunhat  ….  No hat No Play 

 
 

Check the school website weekly for homework, basic facts and any newsletters. 
 
www.stpeterscatholic.school.nz​  - classrooms - select appropriate room number. 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to a great year of fun and learning. 
 
Mrs Gordon  ​dgordon@stpeterscatholic.school.nz 
 
Mr L jacol​@stpeterscatholic.school.nz 
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